






                                 March 30, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!

It’s hard to believe we are on the final stretch of the school year! The children have been very busy readers and hard workers!
Reading: The children are enjoying our final extended text story “Mercy Watson Goes for a Ride”! We have been reading fiction/non-fiction stories. We continue to work on vowel teams (ex. ai, a-e, ea, ee, ey, i-e, igh, y, oa, oo, ow, ew, ue, u-e etc.), beginning/ending digraphs (sh, ch, wh, th, sk, nd, nk, etc.), nouns, pronouns, verbs,  synonyms, compound/adjective/contraction words and syllabication.
Math: We continue to work on telling time, identifying/counting money, hundreds/tens/ones place value, fractions (whole/part), measurement, memorizing our addition/subtraction math facts and taking our 1-minute math timed tests. Keep up the great job.

Writing: Children have completed their “Look Who’s Hatching” writing. They are displayed out in the “Hub”.  Their writing consisted of descriptive sentences about themselves using correct capitalization, punctuation and spaces between words. You will find in your child’s Thursday folder his/her “Dr. Seuss” word chunk/family rhyming and “Hat” writing. Our final writings are done after 2-3 rough draft writings. They are becoming very excited and enthusiastic about writing. I am very proud of all the children and of their continued success!
Field Trip: We are looking forward to a fun-filled day at the Saginaw Children’s Museum tomorrow, Friday, March 31st. **Don’t forget your “sack” lunch! 

Have a Wonderful and Relaxing Spring Break!!  ( ( ( ( 
FYI:
**Spring Break:  April 1-9th. School resumes on Monday, April 10th.
**No School: April 14th (Good Friday)
**Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Kleenex and Clorox wipes. It would be greatly appreciated if children could bring some when they return from spring break.
Wishing You A Wonderful and Relaxing Spring Break!!!
